Dear NAME,
About a week ago, a survey was mailed to you asking about your experiences as a past participant in riparian area trainings or site-specific assistance offered by the National Riparian Service Team or State Riparian Teams. 
If you have already completed and returned the survey to Oregon State University, please accept our sincere thanks. If not, please do so today. We are very grateful for your help. It is only by hearing from you that we can understand how past participants may have been affected by their involvement in the Creeks and Communities effort.
If you did not receive a survey, or if it was misplaced, please contact Lena Etuk, at Oregon State University, by phone (541) 737-6121 or email lena.etuk@oregonstate.edu for a replacement copy.  
Sincerely,
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	Lena Etuk
Oregon State University Extension Service
	


